
  

Dear Prospective CSF Family,

Thank you for considering the Catholic Schools of Fairbanks as an educational possibility for 
your family and taking the time to look at what we have to offer. ICS and Monroe have each 
earned a reputation as schools that provide an outstanding academic experience for its students 
within a community that emphasizes spirituality and community service.

Since its inception in 1946, the Catholic Schools of Fairbanks have been rooted in the 
educational tradition of the Jesuits. A guiding principle of our schools is our commitment to “care 
of the entire person” or cura personalis. As a student at CSF, your child[ren] will be challenged 
to be:

Open to Growth: Face challenges and do their best.  Be active participants in their academic 
and spiritual development.

Intellectually Competent: Engage in an academically rigorous curriculum and develop habits 
as life long learners.

Religious: Recognize and celebrate their individual and communal spiritual, intellectual, and 
civic heritage.

Loving: Display care for others in all they do. Develop a respect for themselves and others as 
unique and cherished individuals.

Committed To Doing Justice: Commit to the service of others. Prepare themselves to be 
active participants in our world as a competent, concerned, and inspired person.

Our small classes and intimate community allow us to better meet the individual needs of our 
students and families. CSF challenges its students through its quality academics, the arts, 
athletics, and activities/clubs. We strive to create an atmosphere in which each student is 
encouraged to be successful, believing anything is possible through the discipline of self, 
cooperation with peers, and gift of God’s grace. 

While exploring what the Catholic Schools of Fairbanks has to offer, please feel free to speak to 
members of our administration or staff regarding details about our school and our programs. We 
pride ourselves in serving the needs of others. It is our hope that we will be able to serve you 
and your family in the near future.

Ad Mejoram Dei Gloriam, 

CSF Administration 

 


